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From: Breanne Haven <patbre06@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 7:12 PM
To: Carrie Geitner; Stan VanderWerf; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Cami Bremer; Holly Williams; nina.ruiz@vertexcos.com; hello@colordokidsranch.com; 

Ryan Howser
Subject: Support for Colorado Pumpkin Patch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hello all, 
 
Thank you so much for your service to the people of El Paso County. You are valued and appreciated for your time and 
efforts to ensure we have a thriving and balanced city. 
Recently it came to my attention that there was a challenge for a dear, local business, Colorado Pumpkin Patch and the 
neighborhood access to their business. I believe it is vital to support their access to Hwy 105 to keep this wonderful 
service to children up and down the front range. Fall is such a special time of year and it's important for children and 
their families to be able to participate in such fun activities as visiting a pumpkin patch. In addition to the other wonder 
services to families Colorado Pumpkin Patch provides. I understand the challenges you face in public safety and traffic 
flow but I beg you to please rule in favor of Colorado Pumpkin Patch and granting them an access point without severe 
traffic limitations to Hwy 105 in order for them to continue to serve our community. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Breanne Haven 
5065 Chaise Dr, Colorado Springs, CO 80923 


